2007 impala headlight

The Chevy Impala leaves the plant with the headlights properly aligned to meet your state's
laws and regulations. While Chevrolet recommends you leave the headlight adjustment on your
Chevy Impala to a certified repair shop, any do-it-yourself fan can adjust the headlights. Prepare
your Chevy Impala so it matches your normal operating standards. Whether you carry 15 tons
of extra weight in your trunk or you drive with your tires slightly over-inflated, you want to
match the driving conditions you typically experience. Park the car on a level surface 10 to 15
feet away from a flat screen or wall. Turn on the headlights and check the trajectory on the flat
surface. The headlights need to angle slightly down so you don't blind oncoming drivers. Pop
the hood and locate the adjustment screw. Unlike other sedans, the Chevy Impala only has
vertical adjustment screws. You can find the adjustment screws near the headlight assembly.
You may want to remove the air baffle to see the adjustment screws. Turn the vertical
adjustment screw until the trajectory path hits the flat surface in the appropriate area. If you
can't get the screws to turn with a Phillips screwdriver, Allen wrench or Torx set, gently turn the
screws with a pair of pliers. This article was written by a professional writer, copy edited and
fact checked through a multi-point auditing system, in efforts to ensure our readers only receive
the best information. To submit your questions or ideas, or to simply learn more, see our about
us page: link below. Step 1 Prepare your Chevy Impala so it matches your normal operating
standards. Step 2 Park the car on a level surface 10 to 15 feet away from a flat screen or wall.
Step 3 Pop the hood and locate the adjustment screw. Tips If oncoming cars keep flashing their
lights at you when you drive with your headlights on low, it typically indicates the trajectory
path for your headlights aims too high. To adjust the horizontal trajectory for your headlights,
you may need to correct a bent frame or shim the headlight assembly. Headlight Size. Select
year Owning a Chevy Impala is no mean achievement. The original equipment manufacturer
ensures the reliability of these products by adhering to the highest manufacturing standards.
As such, if you use HID headlight kit, you can also enhance the appearance of your car with
cooler color temperature. Other than being the perfect replacement, HID bulbs will offer you the
best quality. But it often uses the standard halogen lamps that dim over time and at last burn
out. Replace them with high-performance headlights for the best results. Consider LED lamps.
Xenon headlight hit will also help you improve your visibility. They will also produce the most
appropriate fog light quality. And this is what you certainly need in any situations where
visibility is low. This complete Chevy Impala headlight bulb replacement guide was originally
produced to help the people who own the 9th generation to safely replace the high beam, low
beam, and parking or turn signal bulbs. But the owners of similar models also find the
information useful. Also, a pair of needle nose pliers will help you to remove the 7mm screw.
Consultant in the area of automotive lighting solutions. Your headlights must be powered by
Halogen technology using h9 bulb for high beams and h11 for low beams. Terms and
Conditions - Privacy Policy. Eight problems related to headlights have been reported for the
Chevrolet Impala. The most recently reported issues are listed below. Please also check out the
statistics and reliability analysis of the Chevrolet Impala based on all problems reported for the
Impala. I have chevy Impala. I have trouble with my electrical. Examples: radio lighting dim or
normal, alarm for ignitionkey left in place dings muffled or normal. Headlights work or one side
or another goes out periodically, visibility. Huge windshield post; excessive tire wear at low
milege. Suspension problems with "weird tire wear on insides of rear tires; manufact. Defect
number TSB And other customer compliants there are ignition problems, fuel tank adhesive
problem and a steering knuckle problem; this means ignition can turn off while driving,
excessive rear tire wear resulting in tire blow outs hard to see because it is inside of rear tires
and uneven wear, also let us not forget that the fuel can escape from gas tank and cause a fire
and windshield posts terrible for visibility etc. Gm is well aware of these problems and has
recalled police Impalas and not civilian owned Impalas,,,,could someone please tell me why gm
is allowed to make such a vehicle. Millions of people have them and are in danger, this was to
be my last car. I am a senior, disabled and wanted to be a loyal made in the USA customer. I
cannot afford all these repairs and it seems gm is not doing the majority ie out of my pocket. I
cannot afford another car and do I pass this on to another person to be unsafe. Also I haqve 63,
miles on my car and all four doors on the inside need repair due to rust. Kept in garqage. Also
noticed another Impala has rust spot same place I do on trunk near Impala need cambur kit and
wheel alignment. Purchased new set of tires. Modern vehicle design has increased occupant
safety in event of an accident. The other side of this coin is a decreased ability to avoid
accidents. Blind spots caused by huge windshield posts and rear view mirrors inside and out ,
headrests poking up and a seat belts that hold you in position to look straight ahead. All these
contributed to our car hitting a guy-wire for a power pole. I took the car back to the "scene" and
the guy-wire and windshield post are exactly the same angle, the guy-wire not being in the
driver's field of vision. It could have been avoided if we'd had the services of a nascar spotter

up on the roof of the vfw! I vented. Tl-the contact owns a Chevrolet Impala. The contact stated
the instrumental panel and the headlights flickered intermently when he drove uphill. The
problem has occurred numerous of times. The vehicle was not taken to a dealer nor
independent mechanic. The vehicle was not repaired. The manufacturer was not notified of the
failure. The approximate failure mileage was unknown. My headlights continually flicker almost
constantly, along with the dash lights. Sometimes they almost go out. They seem to be worse
when I am accelerating. It always happens at highway speeds. Drives me crazy, can't afford to
have them fixed. When a headlight fails on my Chevrolet Impala the manual makes it look like it
is very easy for the owner to change the headlight. However, after purchasing the headlamp at
an autoparts store I tried every driver I had on the so called screw that holds the headlight
assembly in place. The fale normal looking screw they use is a safety trap. It's head is too
shallow to reach into any normal drive. I had to drive around with my headlight out until I find a
capable mechanic with the special tool. If their shop manual warned I needed a special tool I
could have traded the car in on a new one or gone to a mechanic to begin with. It made me so
angry that I took it out on my wife when she complained that it was taking too long to do what I
thought was a "just wait a minute honey until I get done" job. Any more angry I could have
turned into a severe safety hazard storm! After I paid it off they still owned the car. For some
reason they insisted that it was a loan and not a lease. And now the guy in the office next to me
got a good deal on a new Impala at tax payer expense. I hear that gm is conning the public into
thinking they are paying back their loan when they are really playing tricks by not talking about
the entire 30 billion and messing using tarp money to pay the government back. People at gm
could get hung or at least tarred and feathered for this which is another safety problem. The
headlights on my chevy Impala are continuously going dim and I'm afraid they will fail at one
point while my family is driving down the road at night. Gm says it's normal but I own 3 gm's
and the other two don't do it. The contact owns a Chevrolet Impala. While driving 40 mph, the
headlights flickered on and off and then remained illuminated. The dealer has not made any
repairs on the vehicle. The current and failure mileages were 18, Car Problems. Headlights
problem 1. Headlights problem 2. Headlights problem 3. Headlights problem 4. Headlights
problem 5. Headlights problem 6. Headlights problem 7. Headlights problem 8. Other Exterior
Lighting related problems of the Chevrolet Impala. Headlights problems 8. Exterior Lighting
problems. Turn Signal Switch problems. Headlight Switch problems. Left headlight would not
come on last winter when I would start the car. Smacking the headlight would usually get it to
come on. During the spring and summer of this year it gave me no problem but, last Monday the
light again refused to come on. No amount of smacking it helped. When I got home from work I
checked and sure enough the bulb was burned out. I replaced the bulb the next day but it would
not illuminate. I checked the fuse. It was burned out. I replaced it and the bulb lit but
intermittently would go out and come on as I handled the assembly putting it back in the
headlight assembly. When I had it all together the headlight worked. The next morning it would
not come on but after a day at work and temps in the 60's the light worked again. Ok so now it
works I thought but was mistaken because the next morning it again refused to come on. So
tomorrow I will be going to a salvage yard or parts store to try to get wire harness or headlight
assembly. Update from Oct 25, : Unplugging the lamp I used a very small screwdriver to move
the ends of the wires toward each other accidentally tipping the ends. I then used that same
screwdriver to straighten the ends as they should be. I turned the lights on then plugged the
lamp in. It came on and stayed on actually seemed to be brighter. I've had no trouble with it
since. As I began to pull away, one of the co-workers pointed at the front of my car. I was
hoping somebody had ran into it so I could claim it on insurance, but sadly, this wasn't the
case. My right, front headlight had went out. Okay, routine maintenance Replace the bulb when I
get home. I get home, it's cold out, and I'm a slacker. Instead, I go in and sleep. This morning I
wake up, and pull away for work. Neither of my headlights are working. I rotate the knob a few
times Brights still work, but not my normal headlights Automatic, nor manual position on the
light dial. I was pretty excited, I had an excuse to stay home from work! Instead, I pulled over
and got out of my car. I know both bulbs aren't about to go out. I walk up to the front, and smack
them lovingly, twice each. Each one turned on as I smacked them. Sounds like the positive wire
on the low beam is loose, on both bulbs. Thankfully, this was a cheap fix, and a tremendous
safety hazard. This is why I'll never buy another American vehicle see other complaints to be
filed shortly about this pile of crap. If you have a for-profit service, contact us. Most Common
Solutions: get the wire ends to fit tighter 1 reports not sure 1 reports smacked the headlight
with my hand 1 reports. Find something helpful? Spread the word. Share on Facebook Retweet
this page Email this page. Helpful websites No one has added a helpful site for this Impala
problem yet. Be the first! Find a good Chevrolet mechanic Read reviews of repair shops in your
area. Enter your zip code: A free service from CarTalk. Send Comment Add Complaint. Search

CarComplaints. Not what you are looking for? Search for something else:. So how do you find
out what problems are occurring? Any duplicates or errors? It's not us. Don't waste your time
wasting ours! If you are interested in advertising a for-profit service, contact us. Find something
helpful? Spread the word. Share on Facebook Retweet this page Email this page. Add
Complaint. My headlights continually flicker almost constantly, along with the dash lights.
Sometimes they almost go out. They seem to be worse when I am accelerating. It always
happens at highway speeds. Drives me crazy, can't afford to have them fixed. I have Chevy
Impala I have trouble with my electrical Defect number tsb And other customer complaints there
are ignition problems, fuel tank adhesive problem and a steering knuckle problem; this means
ignition can turn off while driving, excessive rear tire wear resulting in tire blow outs hard to see
because it is inside of rear tires and uneven wear, also let us not forget that the fuel can escape
from gas tank and cause a fire and windshield posts terrible for visibility etc GM is well aware of
these problems and has recalled police Impala and not civilian owned Impala, ,,,could someone
please tell me why GM is allowed to make such a vehicle I am a senior, disabled and wanted to
be a loyal made in the usa customer I cannot afford all these repairs and it seems GM is not
doing the majority ie out of my pocket. I cannot afford another car and do I pass this on to
another person to be unsafe. Also I have 63, miles on my car and all four doors on the inside
need repair due to rust. Kept in garage. Also noticed another Impala has rust spot same place I
do on trunk near Impala need cambur kit and wheel alignment Shorting of the driver side
headlight, tired system alert warning on. Search CarComplaints. Modern vehicle design has
increased occupant safety in event of an accident. The other side of this coin is a decreased
ability to avoid accidents. Blind spots caused by huge windshield posts and rear view mirrors
inside and out , headrests poking up and a seat belts that hold you in position to look straight
ahead I took the car back to the "scene" and the guy-wire and windshield post are exactly the
same angle, the guy-wire not being in the driver's field of vision. It could have been avoided if
we'd had the services of a nascar spotter up on the roof of the vfw! I vented. When a headlight
fails on my Chevrolet Impala the manual makes it look like it is very easy for the owner to
change the headlight. However, after purchasing the headlamp at an autoparts store I tried
every driver I had on the so called screw that holds the headlight assembly in place. The fale
normal looking screw they use is a safety trap. It's head is too shallow to reach into any normal
drive. I had to drive around with my headlight out until I find a capable mechanic with the
special tool. If their shop manual warned I needed a special tool I could have traded the car in
on a new one or gone to a mechanic to begin with. It made me so angry that I took it out on my
wife when she complained that it was taking too long to do what I thought was a "just wait a
minute honey until I get done" job. Any more angry I could have turned into a severe safety
hazard storm! After I paid it off they still owned the car. For some reason they insisted that it
was a loan and not a lease. And now the guy in the office next to me got a good deal on a new
Impala at tax payer expense. I hear that GM is conning the public into thinking they are paying
back their loan when they are really playing tricks by not talking about the entire 30 billion and
messing using tarp money to pay the government back. People at GM could get hung or at least
tarred and feathered for this which is another safety problem. While driving, there is an
electrical issue where the dash lights and headlight will flicker. On a few occasions, the
instrument display would actually go out for a second, and at the same time the headlights
would dim to the point where it is not safe to drive at night. This is an intermittent problem
noted at all speeds, and is a distraction to the driver, oncoming traffic, and traffic being
followed! I cannot see the recently-popular clear turn-signal lens' with colored bulbs nearly as
well as colored lens. This has often caused me near misses as both a driver and a pedestrian.
Many fancy after-market lens' are the worst, especially when sunlight hits them directly. I
believe more study should be done on the safety of these. Not what you are looking for? Search
for something else:. This listing is for part or sub-assembly number given below only.
Specifications 1. IP Rate: IP68 5. Application: Headlight Lights Number of Bulbs: 6 To Fit:
Headlight Kit Placement on Vehicle: Front For a few newest years make cars About 0. Beam
Angel: Degrees 4. High quality Aluminum heat dissipation ensures the secure temperature
range 7. Shakeproof and Long lasting up to 50, Hours. Easy installation Shipping Policy. Accept
PayPal only. Ship to USA only. Orders processed within 48 hours after payment verification
exclude Weekend. Skip to main content. Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new
window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a
new window or tab. Add to Watchlist. People who viewed this item also viewed. Showing Slide 1
of 1 - Carousel. Check if this part fits your vehicle. Picture Information. Mouse over to Zoom Click to enlarge. Get the item you ordered or get your money back. Learn more - eBay Money
Back Guarantee - opens in new window or tab. Seller information whjer25 Contact seller. Visit
store. See other items More See all. Item Information Condition:. Add to Watchlist Remove from

watch list. Watch list is full. Does not ship to Ukraine See details. Item location:. California,
United States. Ships to:. This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For
additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new
window or tab This amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other
fees. For additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens
in a new window or tab. Any international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn
More - opens in a new window or tab International shipping and import charges paid to Pitney
Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international shipping and import
charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any
international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window
or tab. Related sponsored items. Showing Slide 1 of 2 - Carousel. Add to cart to save with this
special offer. If you Buy It Now, you'll only be purchasing this item. If you'd like to get the
additional items you've selected to qualify for this offer, close this window and add these items
to your cart. Buy only this item Close this window. Report item - opens in a new window or tab.
This translation tool is for your convenience only. The accuracy and accessibility of the
resulting translation is not guaranteed. Note: The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting
translation is not guaranteed. Seller assumes all responsibility for this listing. My Garage. Go to
My Garage. Please wait. We were unable to complete your request. Please try again later. This
part is not compatible with this. Compatibility information is not available for this item. Oops,
something went wrong. This part is compatible with below vehicle s. This part is compatible
with below vehicle s matching this. A quantity of 2 is recommended. Portions of the information
contained in this table have been provided by whjer Shipping and handling. The seller has not
specified a shipping method to Ukraine. Contact the seller - opens in a new window or tab and
request shipping to your location. Shipping cost cannot be calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP
Code. Shipping to: United States. No additional import charges at delivery! This item will be
shipped through the Global Shipping Program and includes international tracking. Learn more opens in a new window or tab. There are 3 items available. Please enter a number less than or
equal to 3. Select a valid country. Please enter 5 or 9 numbers for the ZIP Code. This item does
not ship to Ukraine. Domestic handling time. Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn more.
Return policy. Payment details. Payment methods. This is a private listing and your identity will
not be disclosed to anyone except the seller. Back to home page Return to top. Back to home
page. Listed in category:. Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab
Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or
tab Add to Watchlist. Image not available Photos not available for this variation. Shipping Policy
Accept PayPal only 1. Orders processed within 48 hours after payment verification exclude
Weekend 2. We only ship to confirmed ebay addresses. Manufactured from top quality
components, this is your best option and inexpensive replacement for your rebuild, repair, and
maintenance needs - an OE replacement product for your damaged or aged factory part. We've
Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest version. Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Create
Account. Every Purchase Supports. Texas Relief Efforts. Select your vehicle. Refine by:.
Headlight part. Recommended Use. Light Source. Quantity Sold. Product Fit. Shop Chevrolet
Impala Headlight. Showing 1 - 13 of 13 results. Sort by:. Part Number: C Guaranteed to Fit. Core
Charge. Add to cart. Part Number: CQ. Part Number: A1R Page 1 of 1 Showing 1 - 13 of 13
results. Featured Brands. Reviews Questions, Answers. Replacement - the most affordable
brand name for replacement parts th Feb 16, Headlight with bad harness. Yes I it went in easy
but I had to fix the prongs that goes into the harness it was all messed up and bent so I had to
straighten them then when I did they're pushing out it was a disaster so I end up having to put it
all back together and fixing it so it will plug into the harness then after that a boat wasn't
working I took it out and the running light was working but the moment my wife turned the
blinker on exploded it in my hand I reported it to them and they never got back to me the bulbs
are cheap you have to replace them and it's going to cost you more money now. Allen Howard.
Purchased on Feb 08, Feb 15, Thank you! First time shopper. Super fast shipping, item exactly
as described. Christi Adamo. Purchased on Feb 06, Feb 12, John Leavey. Purchased on Dec 28,
Show More. Helpful Automotive Resources. How to Avoid the Glare from Oncoming Headlights
Fortunately, there are things you can do before heading out to reduce glare. There are also
some driving habits you can develop to try to minimize the effects of glare on your eyes. Check
out these tips. Driving with your headlights on at night is crucial to ensure the safety of not only
you and your passengers, but also the pedestrians and drivers around you. What are the
Different Types of Headlights? They are an improved version of the sealed-beam incandescent
lights used in older vehicles. For , all the mentioned models will. Why are My Headlights
Flickering? If your headlight keeps going out while driving, here are the most common reasons
why: Failing Bulb. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights Reserved.

Terms of Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility Statement.
Featuring a bright white light using blue cap bulb and blue glass coating, Philips CrystalVision
ultra headlight bulb is an excellent style upgrade to your ride while maintaining safety on the
road. It matches the style o Kool Vue is a tried and tested brand trusted by thousands of DIY
people and body sho We've Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest version. Retrieve quote.
Track order. Sign In or Create Account. Every Purchase Supports. Texas Relief Efforts. Select
your vehicle. Refine by:. Headlight Bulb part. Returns Policy. Quantity Sold. Light Source. Bulb
Type. Recommended Use. Beam Color. Sho
dodge magnum station wagon
trane wiring diagram thermostat
tt rs specifications
p Chevrolet Impala Headlight Bulb. Showing 1 - 7 of 7 results. Sort by:. Guaranteed to Fit. Core
Charge. Add to cart. Part Number: ACH9. Page 1 of 1 Showing 1 - 7 of 7 results. Featured
Brands. Reviews Questions, Answers. From restoration to performance products, Kool Vue has
got you covered! Established in , ACDelco manufactures origin Feb 04, Jackie Holzworth.
Purchased on Jan 20, Sep 11, Great Prices. Fit properly. Tonja Robinson. Purchased on Jul 10,
Jul 08, Thank you for your response but I still need to know if they will fit either side. I believe
there's a left side and a right side. So im going to take to my mach. Terry Johnson. Purchased
on Jun 05, Show More. Helpful Automotive Resources. Why are My Headlights Flickering? If
your headlight keeps going out while driving, here are the most common reasons why: Failing
Bulb. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights Reserved. Terms of Use.
Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility Statement.

